
Mark your calendars now for Wesley-Spruce 

Street VBS! Our "Road Trip" VBS will take 

place at Wesley UMC on Monday, June 16, 

from 5-7:30 PM. We'll have a delicious meal, 

then learn a Bible story at each of 4 stations. 

All children aged 3-5th grade are welcome, 

and there will also be a class for adults. You 

can find your place attending class, teaching 

or helping to teach, serving dinner, 

registering students, and more. More 

information will be in June’s newsletter, but 

save the date today!  
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